

Copley Primary School Mewsletter Friday 7th June 2019, Issue 32



head/admin/clerical@copley.calderdale.sch.uk Tel: 01422 354209

Stars of the Week—Calder



EARTH awards



Reading Badge Winners

Bronze



Silver



We hope you enjoyed your activities over half term which have helped to raise money for school. Please send any sponsor money that you

have collected into school as soon as you can. Thank you.



Father's Day Assembly

Friday 14th June

All the children in Bankhouse and Greenpark will be presenting the Father's Day Assembly on Friday 14th June @ 9.05 a.m.

All Dads, Grandads and family are welcome to attend and stay for coffee and a treat after the assembly.

No celebration assembly on this day.

SPORTS DAY

The date for sports day is Tuesday 2nd July 1.00-3.30 for all pupils, EYFS,KS1 and KS2 at Old Rishworthians. All parents are welcome to come along and cheer the children on.



100 CLUB WINNERS

Winners this month are:

A. Keat 1st 23

9 J.Fryer 2nd

3rd 33 S Greenwood

We still have numbers available and each family can purchase up to 5 numbers. Please collect an application from the school office

Next draw 28.06.19.

Mon 10th June	•	Year 4 trip to Tropical World Karate after school club	
Tues 11th June	•	NO Racket sports after school club 7pm New Intake parent meeting	
Weds 12th June	•	Y4 swimming 2.30pm FOCSA meeting in school Hudds Town after school club EYFS cooking after school club Reading club—after school	
Thurs 13th June	•	FOCSA Father's Day secret shop	
Fri 14th June	•	Father's Day assembly—Year 1 NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY	

Weekly attendance % & number of pupils late in each class

Northdene	97	0
Bankhouse	97	0
Greenpark	98	0
Riverwood	98	2
Springwood	98	3
Calder	97	0
Lydbrook	97	1
Woodhouse	96	0



Secret Shop

Thursday 13th June. Bring in £1 to buy a gift for a special person at the secret shop.



UNIFORM



Please ensure that all uniform, P.E kit, coats etc are clearly labelled with your childs name. The lost property bucket is overflowing with unmarked items of clothing!

ROAD SAFETY

Our local Police officer popped into school this week with information regarding road safety, particularly inappropriate parking around schools. He was concerned about cars being parked in the cycle lane.

Please park considerately when dropping off and picking up from school. Thank you.

New Menu Cards

Over the next couple of weeks we will be sending home the new menu cards for September. Please can you make sure all cards are clearly marked with name and your child's new class. We will send home paper copies for parents to keep for their own records. If we can have a quick turnaround it would be greatly appreciated – just another big job to collate this half term!!

The Big Dig part 2



A great big thank you to everyone who helped in the garden project. The difference is amazing!



School meals Payment - Please can we ask that all dinner money is paid promptly this half term. Administratively it is our busiest time and if we can save some time by not sending out reminders it would be a great help.

Full term is £77 / £2.20 a day. Your help would be appreciated.



Film night June 27th 5.30-7.45

If you have still to pay for the film night at the end of June please can you pay as soon as possible - £5 per child. Thank you